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December 9, 2020 
 
To:  Brooks Webb, Public Works Director 
 
Fr:  Shane Johnson, Street/Fleet Manager  
 
 
Re:  Unit 341 Mid-Size Pickup with Trade-In 
 
Bids were received and opened on December 8, 2020 for the delivery of One (1) new Unit 341 Mid-Size 
Pickup with Trade-in for the Utilities Division. The bids were as follows: 
 
Spradley Barr Motors,  Base Bid $30,110.00   Trade-In $4000.00 Total Cost $26,110.00 
Cheyenne, WY 
 
The Spradley Barr unit is a 2021 Ford Ranger with a delivery date of 150 days from receipt of Notice of 
Award. This unit does not have heated mirrors; trailer brake controller will be dealer installed instead of 
factory installed. 2 alternates were available for pricing for this unit. Alternate 1 (400-watt 120-volt 
outlet). A 400-watt outlet is not available, but a 150-watt outlet is available for $602.00. Alternate 2 was 
for idle reduction technology which was not available. 
 
I am recommending the City accept the Spradley Barr bid with Alternate 1 (150-watt 120-volt outlet for 
$602.00), for a total of $26,712.00.   
 
The old unit is a 2009 Chevrolet Colorado with approximately 95,800 miles and an original purchase 
price of $19,982.00. Life to date cost for parts and labor are $5,267.72. 
 
Utilities has $41,708.00 budgeted for the purchase of the unit. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this bid. 
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